
September 19» 1955 
(dictated 9-16-55)

Dr. Paul D. Foote
P. O. Drawer 2038
Pittsburgh 30» Pennsylvania

Dear Paul:

1 want to tell you how much I enjoyed our visit to Pittsburgh and 
contact with the Directors of Industrial Re Arch, especially seeing your 
good self.

I will try and get you information regarding the thorium in a few
days.

1 am going to give myself the pleasure of presenting you and 
Mrs. Foote with a copy of my wife’s book, "Mother and Child, '• which 
I am sure you will both like.

With kindest regards to you both,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Dictated but not read before mailing.

JVND/est


